
PA NWTF Presidents Report

January, 2013

 Drafted a letter for local chapters concerning games of chance 

changes and reminded them all to get a games of chance 

license prior to their next event.

 Drafted a letter for local chapters with info on the upcoming 

2013 rendezvous.

 Wrote article for PA Turkey Talk explaining the need for 

member involvement and the need for new BOD's to fill the 

vacant openings as requested by the board.

 Drafted a letter to  local chapter presidents in reference to the 

State Chapter looking to fill the vacant BOD openings.

 Contacted Joe Neville about the 2013 PGC hunting digest ad. 

It is confirmed that if we keep the ad safety minded and do not 

promote memberships the ad will be no charge.

 Sent a email to all District Directors explaining the board's 

decision to no longer pay their expenses. I did not receive any 

replies with questions.

 Received and processed outreach requests from Oct-Dec.



 Attended local chapter meetings, Oct, Nov and Dec.


